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November Early-Out 
Teacher Training, 

11.15.2018: 

1)Training provided by 
the Ft. Belknap RRI Pro-

gram Staff   

2) Anti-Sexual Harass-

ment Training for Staff 

 

 

 

Elementary Parent-

Teacher Conferences: 

11.05.2018 and 

11.06.2018  

4:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Bear, our new Trans-
portation Director, just 
completed the purchase 

of our new micro-bus!    

 

 

 

Harlem School District #12 
Doreen Warren, Superintendent  

 

Please join me in welcoming the following new staff members to the 

Harlem family.  Some are new to our district and some have simply 

moved to a new position within the district: 

 Robert Bear: Transportation Director 

 Laura Brookie: Jr/Sr High Librarian 

 Rochelle Doney: Family Consumer Science 

 Eleanor Doucette: Elementary Special Education 

 Lyle Faulkinberry: Activities Director 

 Taylor Faulkinberry-Richardson: Elementary Secretary 

 Briayan Flores: HS Math 

 Derrick Guy: Paraprofessional 

 Tracey Hanks: Paraprofessional 

 Angela Hawley: Jr/Sr High Librarian 

 Glen Hetland: Jr/Sr High Math and Science 

 Nick Hopkins: Elementary Custodian and Bus Driver 

 Magnolia McCann: Kindergarten Teacher 

 Nicole Murray: PreK-2 Special Education 

 Lori Owens: Business Manager/Clerk 

 Andreya Taylor: Elementary Social Worker 

 Katreena Peterson: Paraprofessional 

 Rick Rivera: 6th Grade Teacher 

 Gail Show: Paraprofessional 

 Song Stuker: Paraprofessional 

 Mary Syck: Jr/Sr High Art 

 Charles Werk: Jr/Sr High Custodian and Bus Driver  



 

Contact Us  

 

 

Harlem School District  
 

610 S. 1st Avenue SE 
 

Harlem, MT 59526 
 

406.353.2289 

 

 

doreenw@harlem-
hs.k12.mt.us 

 

 

School Website: 

http://harlem-
hs.k12.mt.us 

 

 

 

 

We’re Beginning the Second Quarter! 

 

 Thank you to each and every staff member: Due to the na-

tionwide teacher shortage, the beginning of this school year 

was very challenging and I appreciate how much everyone, 

staff and families, pulled together and made it work.  

 

 Have you considered being a bus driver?  We have one bus 

driver position that is 100% driving.  We will pay for all licens-

ing fees and provide a bus for practice driving. 

 

 Early Release 11.20.2018 at 12:45: School resumes on Mon-

day, 11.25.2018. 

 

 Impact Aid Committee Meeting: 11.05.2018 at 6:00 p.m. in 

the Little River Learning Center. 

 

 Board Meeting November/December Combined: 

11.27.2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the District Conference Room. 

 

 Inspirations for our students: Kasey Nicholson spoke to our 

young people in October and Ryan Wetzel will be joining us 

in November. 

 

 Thank you to Geno LeValdo, Robert Johnson, Shaina Ball, 

and partner Tribal Programs: Thank you for the fantastic 

Halloween surprises for our students!  What fun! 


